
   Emerald Class Newsletter 

18.5.2018 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have started writing their version of ‘Spells’ changing some of the characters to 

send to the witch. They also travelled to Northern Ireland to find out facts about their capital city Belfast. 

Ask them what they found out!  

The children went on a hunt around for common wild flowers outside to make a tally of how many they 

could see.  

 

Thursday the children were very excited to have visitors from the opticians to discuss eyes and how to 

keep their eyes healthy. It was great fun! Thank you so much for your visit!!!  

    

    

  

Today the children have loved dressing up in red, white and blue for the day. We have discussed the royal 

family tree and what would happen at a royal wedding. I will attach pictures next week for you to see.  



 

Next Week 

We will begin to learn about time and will be comparing evergreen and deciduous trees. On our journey on 

our broomstick around the UK we are going to Edinburgh next.  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Journal dates TBC  

 


